
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

Call for Papers:  
Words to Works Conference Proceedings - Patchwork 

Special Issue 
 
 
Dear All, 
 
We are pleased to announce that the Call for Papers is now open! 
 
We invite all participants of the Words to Works student 
conference to submit their full papers to the following e-mail 
address: patchwork.anglistika@gmail.com 
 
Please note that we require all papers to be submitted in the MLA-
style form. 
 
The deadline for the submission of the papers is July 20, 2016. 
 
Sincerely, 
Ana Popović and Dorotea Sinković 
The Editors 
 
 
https://patchworkffzg.wordpress.com 
patchwork.anglistika@gmail.com 


